
26th June 2019 
 

 
 
 

Can you believe that there is just  over 3 weeks left until the end of this 
academic year.  As you will know the last weeks of the Summer Term are 

particularly busy and this year is no exception with our Leavers Production, 
Parent’s/Carer’s  Evenings etc. Junior Education visit etc.  Important dates 

are included in the ‘Dates for the Diary’ list below.  
 

Also attached to this newsletter is a separate letter 
regarding Parent’s/Carer’s evening meetings.  Please 

ensure you return your slip to make an appointment to see 
your child’s current class teacher by Friday 28th June.  

Thank you. 
  

At the end of the Summer term  Mrs Guest,  our current Year 2 class teacher,  
will  be leaving us to take up a new teaching post.   Mr Bramhald, our IT 
apprentice, is also moving to pastures new at the end of this week.  We wish 
them both the very best of luck for the future.   We are also pleased to let you 
know that tow new teachers, Miss Aisbitt and Miss Hodson  have been 
appointed and will join the school in September.    As a result of these 
changes the organisation of staff has changed as follows: 
 

School Organisation from September 2019 
 

Nursery Miss Askew 

Reception/Deputy Head  Miss Overfield  

Year 1 Miss Hodson 

Year 2 Miss Marshall  

Year 3/Assistant Head  Mr Cluskey 

Year 4  Miss Kernick  

Year 5 Miss Aisbitt 

Year 6/Deputy  Head Mrs Jones 

Support Teachers  Mrs Moscardini 
Miss Jago 

Physical Education 
Teacher 

Mr Ayres  

Music Teacher Mrs Coulls 



 

 
June  

Friday 28th June Year 3  Assembly followed by coffee  

July   

Monday 1st July  Visit to the Riverside Cricket Club for the World Cup 
Cricket Fixture  -  a separate letter has been sent 
out with children who will be attending this event. 

Thursday 4th July Teams from Year 4 –  Sports Skills at Oakleaf 
Sports Complex Newton Aycliffe – details to be sent 
out next week.  

Friday 5th July 9.00 Reception Assembly followed by refreshments 

Friday 5th July 2:00pm Parents/Carers invited to attend our Summer Music 
Concert – details  to be sent out next week 

Friday 5th July  Year 5 and Year 6 Girls Football team attending the 
School Games final at Durham University – details 
to follow. 

Tuesday 9th July & Thursday 11th 
July 

Parents Evening – see attached letter  

Week Commencing 8th July – No Extra Curriculum Clubs 

Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July – Moving up days for all classes 
ALSO 

Induction days for new Reception and Nursery  children  
 details have already been distributed to parents/carers  

 

Wednesday 10th, Thursday 11th & 
Friday 12th July 

Year 6 Induction days at Bishop Barrington and King 
James schools – further information to follow  

Thursday 11th & Friday 12th July Year 6 Induction day at St John’s School – further 
information to follow  

Tuesday 16th  July Years 1 – 6 Educational Visit to Seaham Beach –  
Details to follow 

Thursday 18th July  Year 6 Leavers Production  

Friday 19th July 9.00a.m. Year 6 Leavers Assembly followed by 
refreshments  

Friday 19th July School closes for Summer holidays 

Thursday 5th September  School Re-opens for the new academic year  

 

      
Class photographs for Reception, Year 6 and Sports Team photographs 

 Proofs  have  been given to the children today.  Please ensure your order is returned 
to us by 4.00p.m. on  Monday 1st July -  sorry  we are unable to process late orders  

                   



Please let us know us you have any queries regarding items included in our Newsletter                 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


